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Library Hours

The Library is open on Sunday between the 2 services and after the second service until 12:45 p.m.

There is a box in front of the library door where you can drop you returned books if the library is closed.

Library Team

Jean Bone

Jean-Paul Booyens
Winnie Bradford

Muriel Dionne

Ruth Dodd

Elsie Lundquist

Daniel Pringle

Joy Shakespeare

Remembering Anne Luciuk

We were all very sad when Anne passed away on Friday, April 16, this year.

She was a faithful member of the Library Team for the past eleven years, and we all looked forward to our Tuesday morning work parties because Anne was a delight to be with.  On the second Sunday of each month Anne was “on duty” at the library.  She was especially fond of the opportunity it gave her to visit with the Sunday School children.  Some she teased mercilessly, but they loved it and always came back for more!  Anne had a unique personality.  We loved her and will never forget how blessed we are to have shared in her life all these years.


Library News

Since the beginning of April the Library Team have been busy doing a shelf check, and we have found that a number of books are missing.  Please check your shelves and return any books that are overdue.  It saves us a lot of phone calls. 

Do you still have a video player? We have a deal for you! We are phasing out the videos and you can take your pick from the collection.  We ask that you give a donation of one dollar for each video.  The money will go towards the purchase of DVDs. 

Bag o Books time

In a few weeks we will be gearing up for “Bag o’ Books” time. This is when you can take home a bag of up to ten books for summer reading.  We have a wealth of good, soul-satisfying reading in the books on our shelves and gives us great pleasure to share these with you. 

New Library Team Members

We are delighted to welcome two new members to the Library Team.  They are Jean-Paul Booyens and Daniel Pringle. Each of them will be helping in the Library once a month. 

The Library Team


